State of Mississippi

TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

CommissioNER Tom KING
December 11, 2018 SouTHERN DIsTRICT

Honorable Johnny Magee
City of Laurel

P.0. Box 647

Laurel, MS 39441

Dear Mayor Magee,

We are pleased to inform you that the Mississippi Transportation Commission at their meeting on
December 11, 2018 approved up to $344,100.00 in Federal Transportation Alternative (TA)
Program funds. These funds, along with a required 20% local match, make up the total cost of the
project. The project scope and termini will ultimately be defined and approved during
development of the project. This award letter only approves funding, conceptually, of your
request. The award is also contingent upon meeting a deadline for procurement of your
professional for the development of the project. This will be discussed with you in detail in the
following days in a letter from Jeffrey Altman the State Engineer for Local Projects.

Please note that this award letter is not authorization to proceed to contract. The project must be
activated, designed and constructed according to the Project Development Manual for Local
Public ~ Agencies  which can be located on the MDOT website at
http://sp.mdot.ms.gov/LPA/Manuals/PDM%20Manual.pdf.

We look forward to working with you on this project and believe it will be beneficial to your
community. As a next step, please contact your District Local Public Agency (LPA) Engineer,
David Seyfarth, P.E., 16499 B Highway 49, Saucier, MS 39574, (228) 832-0682.

Sincerely,

Tom King

Southern District

Mississippi Transportation Commission

CC:  Mr. Billy Owen, Assistant Chief Engineer, Operations

Mr. Jeff Altman, State LPA Engineer
Mr. David Seyfarth, P.E., District 6 LPA Engineer
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